



TEMPLATE REPORT MEETINGS
Report from meeting with PGEU, EGA, EFPIA, GIRP and EAEPC on shortages 
Brussels, 4th July 2014 

	Name and position:

	Richard Price (Policy and Advocacy Officer)


	Name of the project/meeting:
	Meeting to discuss potential agreement on some remedial steps to help alleviate the problems caused by medicines shortages problem in Europe

	Date and place of meeting:
	4th July 2014, GIRP Offices, Brussels

	Purpose of the meeting:
	Meeting to discuss potential agreement on some remedial steps to help alleviate the problems caused by medicines shortages problem in Europe

	Was it upon invitation, if so from whom:
	Informal invitation from John Chave received on Monday 30 June.

	Present at the meeting (name people):
	Francois Bouvey, EFPIA (originator industry association)
Monika Derecque, GIRP (wholesalers)
John Chave, PGEU (community pharmacists)
Heinz Kobelt, EAEPC (parallel traders)
Julie Maréchal-Jamil, Quality & Regulatory Affairs, EGA
Christelle Anquez-Traxler, AESGP (self-medication industry)

Richard Price, EAHP

	Outcome of the meeting:
	The invitation to join the meeting was made informally after a shortages meeting with the Commission (30 June) and near to the time. No papers were sent in advance. 
The meeting explored whether the various associations present would be able to develop joint propositions to tackle medicines shortages, for example, in the area of information transparency. This might be addressed, for example, by single templates for notification of manufacturing problems, and harmonised trigger points for notification across Europe.

Participants debated how in depth any joint recommendations could feasibly go, where any ‘European added value’ resided, the internal processes and timelines required to secure agreement, and promoting the agreement thereafter.
Industry representatives expressed concern about the potential usefulness of any new legislation in this area, and believed joint recommendations may be more effective.

The meeting agreed to share views by email over the summer months and based on this John Chave would scope out where agreement might be possible.

There was some discussion at the end of the meeting about the Falsified Medicines Directive when it was mentioned that Luxembourg would be conducting a pilot of the required verification system, which it was understood would include the hospital sector. It was suggested EAHP liaise with its Luxembourg member about this.

	Impact for EAHP (if any):
	To remain informed about this activity stream, but to maintain independence in relation to our own perspective on the best solutions to medicines shortage problems.

	Action needed by EAHP
	Contact Luxembourg member about the FMD pilot and the hospital sector.

	Follow up needed?
	Contact Luxembourg member about the FMD pilot and the hospital sector.
Remain in contact with John Chave on the initiative.

	Next meetings:
	September (to be scheduled)
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